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Contact us today for a free in-home estimate:
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PARKING
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As well as neighbouring parking lots. Free on

Saturday and Sundays.

SITE ADDRESS
30 Beech Street
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PARISH STAFF
Fr. Raymond Akor - Pastor

Rev. Mr. Roland Muzzatti - Deacon

Wanda Sutton - Music Director & Coordinator

Andrea Rivette - Parish Secretary

IN RESIDENCE
Fr. Vince Fiore

Pastor of the Mater Dei Traditional Latin Mass

Community of Sudbury

SUNDAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 pm
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SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
By appointment, please call the office.

MARRIAGE

Please contact the pastor six months to one year

prior to the intended day of marriage.
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On hold until further notice.

VISITATION OF THE SICK
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The Little Servants of

Christ The King Prayer Group
at Our Lady Of Hope Church

every Thursday evening at 7:30 pm
ckprayergroup@bell.net



REST IN PEACE… Please remember in your prayers, the following person who has died: 
 

Michael Ptaszynski  
 

Eternal rest, grant unto him O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon him. 
 

Announced Masses: 
All of Christ the King’s Masses are open to the public 

with Covid-19 protocols in place. Please note that 
weekday Masses (Tuesday-Friday) at 12:05 pm, the 

church will open at 11:15 am for Adoration. At 
Saturday and Sunday Masses the church will open 30 

minutes prior to the celebration. 
 Please wear your mask. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday, October 5, 2020 
~Private Mass in Rectory Chapel~  
Galatians 1:6-12; Luke 10:25-37 
(INT) Intentions of the Parishioners by the Pastor, Fr. 
Raymond Akor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday, October 6, 2020 
Galatians 1:13-24; Luke 10:38-42 
12:05 pm Mass broadcast @ Christthekinglive.com 
+Franco Marcantognini by his wife, Ornella 
 
 
 

 
 

Wednesday, October 7, 2020  
Our Lady of the Rosary – Memorial  
Galatians 2:1-2, 7-14; Luke 11:1-4 
12:05 pm Mass broadcast @ Christthekinglive.com 
+June Johnson by Jodi Johnson  

 

Thursday, October 8, 2020 
Galatians 3:1-5; Luke 5-13  
12:05 pm Mass broadcast @ 
Christthekinglive.com 
+Roly Piché by Margaret Riutta 
 
 
 

Friday, October 9, 2020 
Galatians 3:7-14; Luke 11:15-26 
12:05 pm Mass broadcast @ 
Christthekinglive.com 
(INT) Special Intentions for the 
Visa Extension process by 
Jasmine  
 

 

Saturday, October 10, 
2020 
The Twenty-Eighth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
Isaiah 25:6-10a; Philippians 4:12-14, 19-20; Matthew 22:1-14 or 
22:1-10 
5:00 pm Mass broadcast @ Christthekinglive.com 
+Thomas Franklin Harrison by his family 
 
 

Sunday, October 11, 2020  
The Twenty-Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Isaiah 25:6-10a; Philippians 4:12-14, 19-20; Matthew 22:1-14 or 
22:1-10 
10:15 am Mass broadcast @ Christthekinglive.com 
+Sheila (Mulligan) & Paddy Gilbride by their nieces 

Faith is a gift from God. Many great things have been done on earth by people of faith.  Noah built an arc; 
Moses parted the Red Sea. Although they did not know that they could do these things, they tried and they 
succeeded because they had faith. Pray with our children for the gift of faith and that we remember that 

nothing is impossible for God. Pray with your child: Send your Spirit, Lord, to increase our faith in you, and to work through 
the hearts of all those who believe. Help us to believe in your goodness and to always trust in your love for us. Amen. 
Life Chain, Sunday, October 4, 2020 … Sudbury Right to Life will be having their Life Chain, this Sunday, October 4th at the 

corner of Paris Street and Centennial Drive, from 2:30 pm to 3:30 pm. Unfortunately, due to Covid-19 restrictions 
only 25 people will be allowed to participate. We are truly sorry for this situation but though small in numbers, 
we will still be able to send our message for defence of the unborn. 

Virtue of the Month – OCTOBER … During the month of October, our Catholic Schools are celebrating the virtue of 
FAITH for our faith is the foundation of who we are. Our faith brings us together for we share a common belief in God and 
in the gospel of Christ. We are rooted in the Catholic faith and as a community, express our identity through living out 
gospel values. Our faith must be manifest in three interconnected directions: spiritual growth, community building, and 
outreach. As a caring school community, we encourage our students to examine and evaluate their beliefs. We want them 
to make informed moral decisions, integrating faith with life. Please pray for our Catholic students; may they grow to 
become discerning believers formed in the Catholic faith community; effective communicators; reflective and creative 
thinkers; self-directed, responsible, life-long learners; and collaborative contributor who live their Catholic faith. 

 

The Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time               October 3, 2020 

THANK YOU to all of our volunteers, parish staff, and clergy, who have helped us open and are keeping 
everything going during the various levels of the COVID-19 restrictions. Your work is greatly appreciated. Thank 
you to our parishioners for observing public health guidelines, wearing masks, and practicing physical distancing 
during Mass. We appreciate all that you are doing in this strange time of pandemic.  
 

During last Sunday’s Mass, Wanda Sutton and Andrew Kendall, our Volunteer Co-ordinators, addressed the 
congregation on behalf of our team. As we continue to welcome returning parishioners to 
our parish, please be aware of the following safety and physical distancing considerations: 
• Please stay in your pews and wait for the direction of an usher before communion 
and before exiting after Mass 
• If you require assistance receiving communion in your seat, please let an usher know 
• If you are exiting through the ramp following Mass, please use the middle aisle when 
leaving your pew 
• Please use your facemask while in church; it must cover your nose. 
• Please respect the safety of others, and practice physical distancing and hand hygiene by following floor 
and pew markers and using the hand sanitizer provided 
• We thank you for following the directions of our volunteer team 
• Please speak with one of the coordinators or call the parish office if you have any questions, concerns or 
would like to volunteer. 

We are in this together. It is great to see you all.  Thank you for helping keep our parish safe! 
Front Steps Project Update … As was detailed in last week’s bulletin, the initial costs estimate of approximately 
$300k is forecasted to be approximately double. We are taking a three pronged approach to get the project 
approved: 1) review site conditions, 2) simplify the design, and 3) fundraise.  
As part of the investigations (step 1 above), we are recommending a two phased approach to construction with 
removals and investigation of existing foundation conditions this fall, then updating the design over the winter 
with construction of the new steps happening in the spring/summer. 
We need action from our parishioners: 
• let us know if you have any concerns with the steps being removed (and staying removed for the winter) 
• donate to the project … Please mark donations – ‘Building fund – front stairs’ 
• fundraising ideas and action 
 

MONTHLY SPECIAL PRAYER SERVICES at Christ the King with the ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT … 
every last Sunday of the month, at 3 pm, please join us, in person or online, for this monthly special prayer 

service at our parish. 
 

Rosary prayed before each Mass in the Month of October … please pray the Rosary with us before 
each Mass.  

We have heard you … Improvements to our parish’s sound system are coming soon with 
additional speakers to be located throughout the church and we have recently purchased a 
new mixer board. Stay tuned! 

Drop-in Confessions at Christ the King … Fr. Raymond will be trying out something new, he will be hosting drop-
in Confessions each Friday (starting this Friday, October 9) from 1-2 pm in the large hall of the parish. Please wear 
a mask, maintain physically distancing, as Covid-19 protocals will be in place. Please stop by. If this time and date 
does not work for you, please feel free to contact the parish office to book another time with Fr. Raymond. 

2021 Missals for Sale … as you are aware the hymnbooks had to be removed from our church for the 
duration of the pandemic.  New missals for 2021 will be available for sale in mid-October for $5 at 
weekend Masses. If you would like to use a Sunday Missal, you’ll have an opportunity to purchase one at 

our parish. 
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